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Nov. 17, 2011 
 

WEBSITE ELECTION RESULTS LIMITED, RSS FEED STILL AVAILABLE 
 
 Secretary of State Tom Schedler is announcing that on election night the graphical results will 
not be available. Website visitors will be redirected to the text-based results when accessing the 
graphical site.   
 

Although the results will be limited, the RSS feed will be available.  If you are not subscribed to 
the feed before election night, you may do so by visiting the Nov. 19, 2011 text-based page. 
 

We are limiting access to the text-based site in an effort to simplify reporting. We are working 
toward a long-term solution to this issue, but we elected to utilize this option given the time frame 
between the two elections.     
 
 For more information about the Secretary of State’s Elections Division, visit 
www.GeauxVote.com. 

 
- www.sos.la.gov -  


